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Dear Parent,
                    Your child took part in an archery session today led by a member of the Premier Sport team. This was a taster session for an after school sport club that will be running for the rest of the academic year.

The afterschool club will be on Monday afternoons for Y1 and Y2 children and Wednesday afternoons for Y3 and Y4 children. The sport club will initially offer archery for 6 weeks for all the children. After archery the club will then run ½ termly blocks for sports such as golf, tennis, volleyball and summer sports for Y1 and 2 with golf, fencing, ultimate Frisbee and Lacrosse for Y3 and 4. As you can see we have chosen sports that are less commonly available to the children to raise their awareness of the range of activities available to them.
We are keen that an ability to pay for such opportunities is not a barrier to participation therefore there will be no charge to take part in any of the sessions. The school is using its Olympic Legacy funding to cover all the costs. If your child does decide to take part however we do expect full participation in all the sessions. If your child is unable to take part in a session for any reason, then you must inform the school office with the reason for them not taking part.

Numbers are limited in each club to 20. If we have a greater demand than the capacity allows then names will be drawn by lottery. Where a child is not successful then they would be guaranteed a place in the next ½ term block of activity.

Along with KS2 football and Recorders on Tuesday and Ball Skills on Thursday we have a great range of activities for the children. We are also hoping we may be able to offer a dance club using the Olympic Legacy funding soon.
If you wish your child to attend, please complete and return the attached form by Monday 16th January. We will inform you whether your child has a place on Friday 20th January.
Yours sincerely,

I would like ___________________________ to take part in the Y1/2 Sports Club (First session 23.1.17)/ Y3/4 Sports club (First Session 25.1.17).
I have discussed with my child the commitment required to attend every session that they are in the club for.

Signed__________________________________
[image: image7.png]TheFA






